Parents Evening – Wednesday 17th October
Our parents evening will take place on Wednesday 17th October The appointments will start at 3.40 pm and finish at 6.30 pm.
We would like you to indicate from the slip below which ‘time slot’ would be most convenient for you to attend and email the details to school asap (you do not need to use the slip below, just details on an email will suffice).  We will then confirm your time a.s.a.p.  We would ask you to keep to time as running over will encroach on other parents allotted time.  If you are unable to attend the consultations and would like to make another appointment to see your child’s class teacher, please contact the class teacher directly.  Similarly if you have any questions or queries that require a longer discussion than the time available at the consultation meetings, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher to arrange a time
I wish / do not wish to attend.

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………

Class ….…………………………………………………

Please tick your preferred time
Wednesday 17th October
	3.40 - 4.15
	

	4.15 – 4.45
	

	4.45 – 5.15
	

	5.30 – 6.00
	

	6.00 – 6.30
	


